
 

 

 
 

August 30, 2023 
 

 
Families, 
  
We hope you had an enjoyable summer. We are writing today with an update about the 
building upgrades taking place at Bicentennial School. 
 
Last year the school went through a large-scale renovation. This project is now complete, with 
minor updates and final clean up taking place in the coming weeks.  
 
We appreciate your ongoing cooperation and patience as we work to ensure a safe, welcoming 
and supportive learning space for all students. To see all previous communications, click here. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about these projects, please contact the HRCE 
Operations Services team at hrceoperations@hrce.ca.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Kavita Khanna 
Director, Operations Services 
Halifax Regional Centre for Education 
 

https://www.hrce.ca/node/40382
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